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 The Natural History Museum 

As part of RW’s topic this 
half term, ‘Dinosaurs’, the 
pupils went to visit The 
Natural History Museum to 
enrich their understanding 
of the Dinosaur species. 
They walked sensibly 
through the Dinosaur 
gallery, looking closely at the 
Dinosaur bones and fossils 
and even met a giant, 
robotic T-rex. 


